
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Transport Access Program 
Turrella Station Upgrade 

Permanent tactile placement – completion date extended to late-December 2023 

 
Dear Neighbour,  

The completion of permanent tactile placement work at Turrella Station will continue until late-December. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience during this important work. 

Schedules and work are subject to change due to permits, weather and site conditions. 

For more information about the project, please do not hesitate to contact us on 1800 684 490 or visit 
transport.nsw.gov.au/turrella 

7 December 2023 

http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/projects/current-projects/turrella-station-upgrade

